/
Drawer 600
!amington/ New Mexico 87401

Rijan Oil Company, Inc.
20 Pirst Plaza, Suite 402
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated Narch 12, 1981, concerning
land rehabilitation following.the P&A of your well No. 1 PLR Inc.,

EWxsWs sec._23, T. 19 N., R, 3 W,, located on Federal lease MNo. NM-
26655, Sandoval County, New Mexico. It is unknown at this time whether

any additional land rehabilitation will be required or not. However,
we are not allowsd to approve a subsequent report of P&A and land
rehabilitation until the site has been inspected by the surface manage-
ment agency (in this case the BIM) and the rehabilitation has been

approved by them.

The BIM has been notified of the abandonment of this well and we are
awaiting their reply regarding the adequacy of the land rehabilitation.
As soon as we hsar from them, we will eithexr approve and distribute your
subsequent notice or notify you of any additional rehabilitation that

may be required. .
| Sincerely yours,

(Orig. S;4.) RAY™OND W. VINYARD

Raymond W. Vinyard
Acting District Oil and Gas Supervisor .




